
December 1 , 2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Starting January 1, 2023, Comet Messenger will be discontinuing our Emergency and Budget services. To replace 

them Comet is introducing a new 4-to-6 hour service named Standard. We feel the change will streamline our service 

offerings to better reflect industry needs.

New Service Levels 
Streak Service:  1-to-2 hour delivery window
Priority Service: 2-to-3 hour delivery window
Standard Service: 4-to-6 hour delivery window

If you are a customer who currently uses either our Emergency or Budget service on a regular basis we have created 

a special rate chart to accommodate your situation. If your company prefers to be included on a special rate chart, 

please contact our accounting office directly at 312.226.9234.

Sincerely, 

Jim Sailer 
Comet Messenger Service 
Comet Logistics




